Kirkland, April

From: Stephen Shaw <sshaw@gwi.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 3:31 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R

Subiject: Comment re: NECEC

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Beyer:

| am writing to share my opposition to the proposed CMP power-line corridor.

Looking at the details of this project | do not see a net benefit for Mainers. Instead | see the threat of an enormous, permanent,
scar in our landscape. | see the prospect of degrading the quality of our pristine and beloved wild areas. Nature has been under
threat from all directions. | believe we need to draw a line here, and prevent this potentially ill-conceived project from going
forward.

| urge you to deny the permit for the CMP power-line project.

Sincerely,

Stephen Shaw
Brunswick



